

Hazelbank Road, Catford, London, SE6 1TG

Headteacher: Manda George

Telephone: 0208 697 2762

E mail: admintorridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk

Website: www.torridonprimary.lewisham.co.uk

Twitter: TorridonPrimary

Thursday 12th February 2020

Dear parents and carers,

Last year, children in Year 3 across London were invited to take part in Steve McQueen's 'Tate Year 3 Project.' He is an award-winning photographer who set out to create a portrait of children across the city. The result is a snapshot of our wonderful, vibrant and multicultural capital.

The exhibition has now transferred from Tate Modern to Tate Britain, and we will be taking the Year 4 classes to see the exhibition in February. This is a great opportunity for children to see themselves in a stunning space and appreciate that they are an integral part of the wider community.

Classes will visit the exhibition on Thursday 27th of February 2020.

The visit will be in the afternoon and children will return to school at 5:00pm.

Children will have lunch at school as normal, so there is no need for a packed lunch. However, you may wish to provide a healthy snack for them.

There is no charge for the trip.

Your child must be in school uniform.

Thank you so much for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Nick Younger Assistant Headteacher

TORRIDON PRIMARY SCHOOL	
I give permission for my child	Class:
to go to Tate Britain.	
(parent/carer) can attend this trip.	
Signature:	